
 

 
Please use this form for commenting on the propose Section 8 Administrative Plan pursuant to 
24 CFR 982.54.  After completing this form, please submit via fax, hand delivery or through U.S 
mail to: 

Norma San Nicolas, Section 8 Administrator 
117 Bien Venida Avenue 
Sinajana, Guam 96910 

Facsimilie: (671) 300-7565 
Email: normasn@ghura.org. 

 
All comments will be reviewed by GHURA’s Executive Management, which will make 
recommendations to the GHURA Board of Commissioners for adoption into the final plan. All 
comments received will become part of the public record of GHURA.  Should you have any 
questions, please send an email message to the Section 8 Administrator at the email address 
provided above.  The deadline for submitting comment is 5 pm, on May 20, 2013. 
 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS:   2012 Section 8 Administrative Plan 
 
POSITION ON PROPOSAL:  
 
 Agree with proposed changes 
 
 Agree with proposed changes if modified as follows:  
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Do not agree with proposed changes as follows: 
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Information (optional): 

Name  
Title  

Organization  
Contact No. or 

mailing address 
 

Note: additional comments may be added on the reverse side of this form. 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR COMPLETING THE COMMENT FORM 
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